



Trav'l'n Elks

Update by Cathy Lyon, Shirley March & Paul March

We have decided to cancel our Olema trip due to their strict cancellation policy. Hopefully if all goes right, we will be able to go to Monterey in September.

We will be having a meeting in the ballroom at the Elks on July 6th at 6:30pm. There will be no dinner that night. We will be social distancing and please wear a mask.

For Monterey, please start getting your fees paid. Please contact Paul March for the fees and update him on some missing information he may need (size of rigs, slides, etc.)

Here is what our camping calendar looks like right now:

September - Monterey Fair
Grounds, 11-17th

October - Heritage RV, Corning,
14-17th

November - Bodega Bay, 21st-25th

December - Christmas Party

January - No Campout

February - Almond Tree RV, Chico
24-27th

Hope all is well with you. We are taking the time to fix everything in our body --- or so it seems. Doctors month. I'm ready to go somewhere else.

Love in good heath, Cathy Lyons